December 18, 2020

To: Columbia County Building Department
From: Don Little Construction & Roofing, Inc.

Re: Permit 37477

To Whom it May Concern:

In reference to permit number 37477 for a single family residence
located at 1859 SW Little Rd Lake City, FL 32024 we are requesting an
extension of the permit as we have experienced in delays in completing
this project due to COVID related issue effecting the supply chain of
materials as well as the availability of workers.

We appreciate your consideration.

Don Little

Don Little Construction & Roofing
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